Wickes Manufacturing Trichloroethylene (TCE) Plume Information Meeting

DECEMBER 7, 2017 – 7 P.M.
SHANTY CREEK RESORTS, SUMMIT VILLAGE
BELLAIRE BALLROOM

Staff from the Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), the Health Department of Northwest Michigan, and the Mancelona Area Water and Sewer Authority (MAWSA) will be on hand to present a status update on the Wickes Manufacturing Trichloroethylene (TCE) Plume.

For additional information or questions, please contact Janice Adams, DEQ, Remediation and Redevelopment Division, at 989-705-3434 or by email at adams;1@michigan.gov.



